
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, Jan 13 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult &  
  Children’s Sunday  
  School 
Monday, Jan 14 
10 am Community Care  
  Club Meeting at the  
  SOVFD 
1 pm Line Dancing 
Tuesday, Jan 15 
Forms Due to CTC 
Wednesday, Jan 16 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 

Friday, Jan 18 
Start of Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, Jan 20 
COMMUNION 
HUMAN RELATIONS DAY 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult &  
  Children’s Sunday  
  School 
Monday, Jan 21 

1 pm Line Dancing 
6 pm Finance Committee 
7 pm Council Meeting 
Tuesday, Jan 22 
10 am Cooking Forum 
2 pm Stephen Ministers 
 
Wednesday, Jan 24 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, Jan 24 
Flying Solo Trip to the 
Bush Library 
Friday, Jan 25 
10 am Book Club 
Saturday, Jan 26 
Fairfield Market Days 

We have been  

dealing with some 

technical difficulties 

with our digital sign 

out front, hopefully it 

will be resolved soon!   

WANNA DO SOMETHING DIFFERENT? 
TAKE A TRIP ON JAN 24TH TO SEE THE  

GEORGE W. BUSH LIBRARY & MUSEUM 
This trip has been organized through the FLYING SOLO group, but any-

one is welcome on this special trip.  The group will go out to lunch 
afterward.  Call Susan Pokorski if you would like to go, 

804 338-5989 

January 13, 2019 
 Lakeside United Methodist Church 

515 FM  416, Streetman, TX  75859  ●  (903) 915-4754 ● lsumc416@gmail.com  

lakesideumcfamily.org

Come  
Line Dance 

With Us! 
Every Monday at 1 pm 



JOYS: 
We are grateful to Susan Pokorski for the encouraging and inspiring ser-
mon that she provided for us in Thomas Q.'s absence. 
Merle Hughes is joyful to start a new year with good things in mind.  She 
was thankful for the messages provided by Betsy Metcalf and Susan 
Pokorski and will be using them to start the year right! 
Susan Suggs is happy to have her mother, Virginia Groves, with her. 
Ed Scruggs was happy to have his grandson attend worship with us. 
Thank you Lord, for the beautiful sunshine we have received this week! 
 
 

CONCERNS: 
We pray for Sandi Davis as she is having trouble with her leg.  
We pray for Mary Rist as she continues to recuperate from a serious upper respirato-
ry infection. 
We pray for Jen and Matt Burroughs.  Jen is wearing a portable defibrillator, and is 
suffering with congestive heart failure.  Matt is trying to work after a crippling illness 
that resulted in the removal of his gall bladder.  Terry & Dudley Bumpass have been 
caring for them, and little Aaron, during this time.   
We pray for Ed Scruggs as he starts a new clinical trial at MD Anderson. 
We pray for the family of Jason, who recently passed away.  He is the friend of 
Merle Hughes' son, dying too young and leaving behind a wife and children. 
We pray for Don Carlisle's family.  Don passed away after a short time in an assist-
ed living facility and then placed on hospice.   
We pray for Maria Grace, who has an upper respiratory infection.  Maria just lost her 
sister, and is dealing with family issues.  We pray for her to heal. 
We pray for all those ill with the flu-like symptoms and upper respiratory problems 
that so many are suffering with.   

 

Do you need prayer? We believe in the power of prayer and will pray for you! You 
can call the Church Office at 903 915-4754 and leave a message, send us an email 
at lsumc416@gmail.com or fill out a prayer request card found in the pew chair pack 
pockets. Then place them in the collection plate.  
Remember there is a dedicated prayer team in our area that will pray for you also: 
needprayers416@gmail.com . 

Lakeside UMC to Host a 
Book Review Jan 25— 
Author T. Fred Harvey 
Will Attend— 10 am 
The local Community Care Club provides 
many services to our community, but one 
is the creation of a community Book Club.  
The group meets monthly in member’s 
homes but January holds a special treat! 
The book is “Hell Yes, I’d Do It Again” by 
T. Fred Harvey.  Mr. Harvey’s book re-
views the fascinating things he has done 
in his lifetime.  The 95-year-old native 
Texan spent his youth in Odessa from 
where he enlisted in the US Marine 
Corps in 1942 after quitting school.  His 
stories of life, love, war, coaching foot-
ball, friendships, teaching and the places 
he has been are an exciting read.  Mr. 
Harvey will be with us that day to talk 
about his book and his life.  Everyone is 
invited.  This Book Club session is not 
limited to the Community Care Club, 
bring everyone and hear about some ad-
ventures!  Refreshments will be served. 
 

The Cooking Forum Meets on Tuesday,  

Jan 29th, 10 AM 

Master Chef:  Carole Stubblefield 
A new year of yummy recipes and food will resume on Jan 29th in the new Fel-

lowship Hall.  Carole will be presenting recipes focusing on the use of canned 

meats. 

The Cooking Forum is designed to assist people in expanding their culinary skills 

and introduce a variety of foods in their diet.  The class presents the recipes for 3 

meals (along with the food necessary to make those meals) with instruction and 

tips.  The Forum has been able to provide kitchen utensils and things such as 

crock pots.  Do you love to cook? Have some special recipes that you can share 

with the Forum?  Give Susan Pokorski a call at 8104 338-5989. 

Dear Spring, PLEASE come soon! 
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